
“According to its mission, “the Hellenic American Union is committed to providing equal 

opportunities for all members of its public and prohibits discrimination on the basis of […] physical 

disability […] in its student admissions, recruitment, employment, evaluation, and advancement 

policies.” 

 

True to its mission, the Hellenic American Union has always provided for people with disabilities 

and/or mobility difficulties in all of its services. At the same time, true to its orientation, the Hellenic 

American Union has been catering for the needs of the EFL teaching community in Greece since 

1957. 

 

The Disabled Access Friendly campaign is a commendable original initiative that aims to benefit both 

of the above audiences.  

 

Therefore, the Hellenic American Union whole heartedly endorses the campaign’s efforts to raise 

awareness in Language Schools and wishes success to all of its future activities.” 

 

Ellie Noitsi 

Regional Manager, Macedonia-Thrace 

 


